From: S ailla I S0 i) )

Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 6: 56 PM

To: Greg Lucey <glucey@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>

Subject: Objection to the petition from Celico Partnership d/b/a Verizon on April 2 (562 Broadway)

Dear Mr Lucey and Malden City Council,

I am Michael Tran, the home owner and I live at 18 Central Ave. [ am writing to
object to the petition from Celico Partnership d/b/a Verizon on April 20, 2021;
the installation of telecommunication equipment, antennae and appurtenant
equipment as well as small wireless facilities (small cells) on the National Grid
owned Utility Pole at 562 Broadway (Rte.99). This is because [ have concerns over
the health, comfort, and privacy of my family from how close the equipment will
be to my home, as well as property values due to the article called " Cities Are
Saying No to 5G, Citing Health, Aesthetics—and FCC Bullying"by Christopher Mims
at the Wall Street Journal. After reviewing the plan, I found that I would be only
around 10 steps away from the poles with the equipment.

The link to this article is attached below:

Cities Are Saying No to 5G, Citing Health, Aesthetics—and FCC Bullying - WSJ
https://www.wsj.com/articles/cities-are-saying-no-to-5g-citing-health-
aestheticsand-fcc-bullying-11566619391

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Michael Tran



